October 20, 2006
Mr. Ben Dreiling, P.E.

Director of Construction 
ORLANDO-ORANGE COUNTY EXPRESSWAY AUTHORITY

525 S. Magnolia Avenue

Orlando, Florida  32801

Subject:

Project # MCP-0XX


Micro Contract Project


Contractor’s Monthly Pay Request No. 03  -  Micro Contracts R Us, Inc.
Dear Mr. Dreiling:

Attached is the request for payment No. 03 in the amount of $5,834.00 for the billing period of September 17, 2006 through October 16, 2006.  We have reviewed its content and recommend payment to the Contractor at this time.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

PARSONS BRINCKERHOFF CONSTRUCTION SERVICES, INC.

_______________________________

Steven B. Wigle, P.E.

CMC Program Manager

_______________________________ 

Ben Brown
Engineer II
SBW/ldm

cc:
File MCP-0XX.03
MC-E01 Feb 07

